
PRESS RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
DATE:  September 15, 2023 

 

CONTACT: Russell Brewer, Senior Civil Engineer – (406) 771-1258 

 

400 BLOCK 1st ALLEY NORTH DRAINAGE 
ALLEY CLOSURE  

 

 GREAT FALLS, Montana – The City of Great Falls has a contract with 

Capcon LLC., for a stormwater manhole project which is located at the following 

location: 

 

 1st Alley North from 4th Street N to 5th Street N. 

The construction activity will require temporary closure of the alley.  The 

contractor will be working in this area between September 19th and September 26th, 

2023.  During the construction period the alley will be closed to through traffic. Local 

access will be provided during construction.  The contractor will provide barricades 

and detour signs in the area of construction to re-route traffic.   The public’s patience 

and consideration during this process is appreciated.  For more information about the 

400 Block 1st Alley North Drainage, contact Russell Brewer, Senior Engineer, at 406-

771-1258. 
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